
From: Burleson, Ron MUNI:EX <Ron.Burleson@gov.bc.ca> 
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 11:08 AM 
To: Daniela Murphy 
Subject: Islands Trust Policy Statement -- Referral Request 
 
Hi Daniela,  
 
Thank you for this referral request regarding the ongoing update to the Islands Trust Policy Statement. It 
is our understanding that First Reading of the amendment bylaw has been moved back to December, to 
allow for further public engagement. As the document may change substantially after First Reading, we 
ask that you send us the updated Policy Statement for review after First Reading. 
 
Kind regards,   
 
Ron 
 
 
Ron Burleson, M.A., PMP  

Director, Planning and Land Use 
Planning and Land Use Management | Local Government Division 
Ministry of Municipal Affairs 
 
Ph: 778-698-3328 Cell: 250-208-3981   
 
 

 
 
 

Acknowledging the Lekwungen People whose land I am grateful to work, live and grow on. 
 
 
Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may 
contain information that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone 
else is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please phone or e-mail the sender immediately and 
delete the message.  
 

 


